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Dear Father,  
 
What does it mean to be an Orthodox young adult? How can we inspire Orthodox young 
adults to engage more deeply in our communities? Let’s find out together.  
 
The Telos Project, a new initiative at Hellenic College Holy Cross, is seeking 14 
Orthodox pilot parishes to help transform young adult ministry. Building on the 
success of its CrossRoad Summer Institute, the Office of Vocation & Ministry’s Telos 
Project will support each pilot parish with an annual learning conference, webinars, and 
other resources as they design new ways of engaging young adults. Telos Project findings 
will then be shared with the Orthodox community at large.  
 
Apply today to be a pilot parish! For more information, see the enclosed information card 
and visit us online at www.teloscommunity.org. Applications are due June 15th, 2017. 
 
Together, we can find new ways of connecting young adults to the Orthodox Church! 
 
In Christ, 

 
 
 
 

Elyse Buffenbarger 
Telos Project Director  
 
PS: Please contact us if you would like more information cards for your community.  
 


